Report of the Human Resources Committee April 2018

The Human Resources Committee has held two meetings this spring and will hold a third meeting on April 26th.

Topics of discussion have included the Blue Cross Blue Shield and Piedmont situation, the funding rate for the Optional Retirement Plan, Campus Climate and Diversity, and Gender Equity.

We thank the University Council for your support at the last UC meeting of a statement regarding the Blue Cross Blue Shield and Piedmont impasse, we thank the Executive Committee Chair Scott Pegan for his assistance, and we thank President Morehead for conveying the importance of this issue to the University System of Georgia.

This report has been respectfully submitted by Robin Shelton, outgoing chair of the Human Resources Committee.